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Commissioner

__ New York State Department of Environmental Conservation "

June 17, 1980

Mr. Melvyn L. Behn

President, McKownville Improvement Association
27 Parkwood Street, East

Albany, New York 12203

Re: D.E.C.# 401-09-0150 WS
Dear Mr. Behn:

Thank you for your letter of June 9, 1980 concerning
Water Supply Application #7071.

We are at this time reviewing the application.

When our internal review is complete, this information
and your comments will be combined in evaluating the potential
for significant adverse environmental impacts,

When we have completed this process we will inform you
of that decision and any future transactions.

Sincerely,
/ //[///7/

-~ George ﬁ/ Elliott
Regional Supervisor of
Environmental Analysis
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